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REPORT FOR ACTION 

 

Appointment of a Chief Financial Officer 
Date:  July 17, 2018 
To:  City Council 
From:  Interim City Manager 
Wards:  All 
 

SUMMARY 
 
The recruitment process to fill the Chief Financial Officer position is expected to 
conclude in the very near future. This placeholder report is to advise that the Interim 
City Manager will provide a report and confidential attachment that recommends the 
appointment of the candidate for the position of Chief Financial Officer. 
 

CONTACT 
 
Kerry Pond 
Executive Director, Human Resources 
Telephone: 416-397-4112 
Email: Kerry.Pond@toronto.ca 
 

SIGNATURE 
 
 
 
 
 
Giuliana Carbone 
Interim City Manager 
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